To whom it may concern:

We Kenneth Thomason and Shaleen Thomason (homeowners at 6117 Whispering Sands
Dr.) both have seen the plans for the patio cover at 6107 Whispering Sands Dr. and
understand that the set back desired would be closer than the allowed set back per city
rules. We have no problems with the proposed design.
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